
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: February 12, 2024 
 
To:  Communiqué recipients 
 
From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
  
Re:  “Readings and Reflections,” new podcast on daily readings  

           
 
As you know, the Archdiocese of Atlanta has been livestreaming the daily 
Masses from St. Dominic’s Chapel since March 2020. We have now gained a 
collection of those recordings over the years and would like to share them with 
people who may want a little daily inspiration. We have decided on a unique 
and resourceful way of using those recordings.  
 
Starting on Ash Wednesday 2024, we will repurpose the recorded readings and 
affiliated homilies into a daily podcast titled, “Readings and Reflections.” You 
are welcome to share and promote this content and inspirational words with 
your community. This and much more is available here. 
 
We thank you in advance for your participation and look forward to your input. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Allen Kinzly at akinzly@archatl.com. 
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